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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Paul King [Paul.King@rgaenv.com]

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2009 3:02 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: Ken Pilgrim; Donald.Rogers@bdnreit.com

Subject: RE: RO#2984 Center Twenty-one Franklin Tower, response to 4/16/09 ACDEH letter item 6
Hi Paresh,

The address provided to you this morning of 1 Kaiser Plaza for the property where boring B32 was drilled is incorrect. It is
our understanding that the property address is 300 Lakeside Drive. Sorry for the miscommunication. As mentioned
previously, we recommend that you confirm the address with the consultant for the property owner, Peter Cusack. Thank
you!
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Best Regards,

Steve Carmack

Project Scientist

RGA Environmental, Inc.
510.658.4363
510.834.0152 (Fax)




